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Passionately preserving our Appalachian legacy 

Fort New Salem Foundation, Inc. 

DARKNESS! 

Every Saturday in July, we offer Myths of the Mountains, a lamp light 

guided tour that takes our guests back in 

time to the 1800’s with several planned 

stops. Costumed story tellers greet our 

visitors and tell unique folklore tales. The 

experience lasts a little over one hour 

and includes a complimentary drink ap-

ple cider. 

Our gates open at 8 PM and the tours 

begin around sunset. 

Our store house will be open and features our new full color Myths of 

the Mountains t-shirt. 

COME SEE FORT NEW SALEM IN A NEW LIGHT 

NEW STORAGE  

Fort New Salem has expanded 

its storage by purchasing a stor-

age container. As we continue 

to reopen cabins, our storage 

has become a premium. We 

anticipate adding an additional 

storage POD. 

UPCOMING 
 

FORT TO  

PARTICIPATE IN 

SALEM CITY 

WIDE YARD SALE 

 

August 4   8-12 
 
 

22nd ANNUAL 

DULCIMER  

FESTIVAL 
 

August 10-12 
 

 

We have extended the timeline 

for closure on the campaign to 

SAVE THE FARMHOUSE.  We are nearing total funding on this pro-

ject!  Time has accelerated the decay on this structure.  Will you join 

us in saving this valuable piece of Fort New Salem’s history and put 

our funding over the top?    Work begins as soon as we attain full 

funding. Call us at 304-695-2220 for more information. 

FARM HOUSE STATUS 

WALDO RUN UPDATE 

Our “newest” cabin is currently 

under construction. We recently 

completed the floor and are now 

finalizing the under roof in prep-

aration for the application of  

shake shingles. 

Easter egg hunt New entrance paving 

Spring Flowers New Storage POD 
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How You Can Help 

Exciting things are happening at Fort New Salem.  We invite you to be a part. We hope you keep us at the top of your list when 
planning your time and donations for 2012 and invite you to: 

  Join our volunteer network—Become a member of Friends of the Fort 

  Partner your business to do a special work day 

  Have your family, church, group or business adopt a cabin 

  Make a one-time donation (all amounts are welcomed) 

  Join the 200 Club  - I recognize the need to preserve Fort New Salem and its programs, I agree to join the “200 Club” by donating  to Fort New Salem 

                 Foundation, Inc. a minimum of  $500  per year for each of the next three years - pledge form available on our web site. 

   Save The Farm House—Pledge a $2000.00 donation contingent upon us attaining a minimum of $36,000 pledged 

 
Check all that apply or contact us for more information. 

Name  ______________________________________  
Address  ______________________________________  
  ______________________________________  
Phone  ______________________________________ 
Email  ______________________________________  
Signature  ______________________________________ 
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